

## ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

## OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

September 19, 2014

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Please be advised that the Enfield Town Council and Enfield Board of Education will host a joint community presentation with Keynote Speaker Michael Dorn from Safe Havens International on Thursday, September 25<sup>th</sup>. The evening community presentation on school security and safety will be held at 6:30 PM in the John F. Kennedy Middle School auditorium. At the conclusion of this presentation, the Town Council will hold a public hearing on the School Security Officer Program. There is a possibility that a quorum of the Board may be in attendance at any of these events on September 25, 2014. This is not a Board meeting, no Board action will occur and no Board minutes be kept.

cc: BOE